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SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION

SUBJECT:
MEETING DATE:

RECOMMENDATION:

VOTE:

Capital Improvements Program 2004-2019
April 20, 2004

The Plannihg Board submits the following comments on
the Capital Improvements Program:

Include funding in the CIP or elsewhere in the Budget for
upgrades to the Town’s website. The Planning Board, in a
February 11, 2004 memorandum to the Council,
recommended upgrades to the Town’s website as a 2004-05
Budget priority.

Speed up the construction schedule for the planned traffic
signal upgrade project by one year.

Include funding in the CIP for stormwater infrastructure
improvements. In the event the Council does not adopt the
proposed Stormwater Utility, funding will need to be added
back into the Capital Improvements Program.

6-0

(Ayes: Tim Dempsey, Rebecca Boyles, Julie Coleman,
Susanne Haff, Nancy Milio, Mitch Strobin)

Drafted by: = Tim Dempsey, Chair

)=

Chris S. B;\lyt, Long Range Planning Coordinator
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